
Collège Sainte Thérèse

Rue du stade

56190 Muzillac

FRANCE

Tuesdday 15th October

Your Royal Highness

We are writing to you because we want to congratulate 

you on George's birth. And we also congratulate you on 

George's  christening.  We  hope  that  all  goes  well.  We 

hope we can watch the christening on TV.  George has 

Kate's looks and he is very cute.

Yours Sincerely

Arthur LE GUILLARD


